January 1, 2021

Dear Friends,

After over 50 years working in health care, six as a registered pharmacist and forty-four as a licensed dentist, it is time for me to reset and see the world with different eyes. My wife Sue and I plan to spend more time visiting family and friends across the country and leisurely exploring the places we haven't been.

This is going to be difficult for me, as in making this change I lose one of my most precious gifts which has been caring for my patients. I have been very lucky to provide dental care to the best people in town and I consider many of you good friends who will always remain in my heart.

Most importantly, I could have not been successful without my competent and caring staff. The professionals in this office are the best and have kept me on task and well grounded while providing you with excellent care.

While making this decision, one of my most important tasks was to make sure I left my patients in good hands with someone who would continue this practice with the same expertise, compassion and dedication I value. I was extremely fortunate to find Dr Chris Fallago and I know you will find excellent care in his competent hands.

For those of you who have been with me for many years I am truly grateful for your confidence and support. I appreciate that you have endured my serenading and allowed me to grow into the great vocalist I have become...only kidding!!!

Thank you for making my life and profession in dentistry so wonderful. I have been blessed and my thoughts and prayers will be with you all.

My Sincerest Regards,

Brian